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Dear Beacon View Families 
  
It has been a fantastic start to the Summer Term; from the staff Easter Egg hunt and training on Monday, to  
talking to the teachers about all of the children’s achievements in Pupil Progress meetings, it has been great to 
celebrate everyone’s successes. This follows on from the Year 5 sailing residential (yes we have booked next 
year’s trip too) and the successful, if not a bit wet, HAF day in the Easter holidays. 
  
Please read today’s newsletter carefully as we have a number of events coming up this term and want to ensure 
your children are fully involved. If you have any questions about anything on the newsletter, please do ask a 
member of the team. 
  
Have a great weekend, enjoy the sunshine and see you on Monday at 08:40 am. 
Kind regards 
Sally Hodgson 
  
PS Please remember after next week we have two four day weeks, due to the Bank Holidays for May and the 
Coronation 

Coronation Celebrations 
 
We are excited to celebrate King Charles III’s coronation with the children. On Friday 
5th May, we will be holding a Red, White and Blue Day. Children can choose to wear any-
thing they wish to, which is either red, white or blue or a combination of these colours. If 
they wish to wear a crown and have one, they can. During the afternoon we will be hold-
ing an intergenerational event and are looking for Beacon View Family members who re-
member the Queen’s coronation and would like to join us on the Friday to celebrate and 
share their memories. 
  
If you have a family member or a neighbour who was a child during the Queen’s coronation and would like to 
join us for a tour, a short game of bingo and cup of tea with a slice of cake, please pass their details on to us 
via school@beaconviewprimary.co.uk so that we can get an invitation sent to them. 
  
When children arrive at the school on the Friday we will have our buckets out for anyone who wants to make a 

donation to the appeal that Cancer Research are doing in line with the Coronation – this is not compulsory and 

anything you give will be much appreciated.    

Sports for Schools event 
 
We have been offered the opportunity to have a GB athlete attend the school and do some  
fitness exercises with the children on Thursday 4th May. All Year Reception to Year 5 children will 
be involved in this event. Whilst it is a sponsored event it is more important to us that your child 
takes part, any money they raise is a bonus. We are aware that this is the same week as our 
Coronation non-uniform where we will be collecting for Cancer Research. If each child in the school could get £1 
for each event, this would be fantastic. 
  
If you are a family with more than one child in the school, it would be great if you could have a family  
sponsorship form and aim to raise £1 for each child in your family. 
  
We are excited to announce that our athlete is Luke Delahunty. Luke served in the RAF for 8 years as a Senior 

Aircraftman. In 1996 he was in a motorbike crash which left him paralysed from the chest down. 

Luke competed in the 2016 Invictus Games in Orlando and specialises in rowing and hand-

cycling. Here is the launch video that the children have watched today https://

sportsforschools.org/athletes/luke-delahunty/ A letter and sponsorship forms are coming home 

today. 

Attendance Statistics  

We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each week a certificate for the best class attendance will be given out.   

Congratulations to Guildhall who achieved  97.6% 
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PE Days Reminder 
 
On PE days all children are still expected to wear their school jumpers. As a reminder kit should be as 
follows: 
 
• A blue sweatshirt, fleece or cardigan with a school logo on it (badge available for £1)  

• White t-shirt 
• Navy blue shorts or navy blue/grey/black tracksuit bottoms 

• Plimsolls/black trainers 
 
Mrs Hodgson has asked teachers to speak with parents of anyone not wearing the correct PE kit next 
week. 
 
Don’t forget we have some preloved uniform in reception, should 
you need anything. This is on a donation basis with all donations 
going towards the year 6 leavers event. 
 

RWI Phonics Parent session 
 
Please join us on Monday 24th April at 2.45 pm in the 
main hall to learn more about how we teach phonics 
in school. This is an informal session to help you un-
derstand how we now teach reading. 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 

OPTION 1 

Easter HAF session 
 
We had a successful HAF day over 

the Easter holidays and have been 

invited to apply to offer sessions in 

the summer holidays. We hope to 

set these up with paid places on 

offer as well as the fully-funded FSM places. Please 

watch this space for further information. 

SEND - Did You know? 

AUTISM 

Autism means that your brain works in a different way 

from other people. Autism is something that people are 

born with. Signs or autism might be noticed when a 

person is very young or not until they are much older.  

Autistic people may: 

• Find it hard to communicate and interact with  

    other people 

• Find it hard to understand how other people think 

          or feel 

• Find things like bright lights or loud noises over- 

          whelming, stressful or uncomfortable 

• Get anxious or upset about unfamiliar situations 

and social events 

• Take longer to understand information  

• Do or think the same things over and over 

However… 

Autism is a spectrum. This means everybody with autism 

is different. 

Some autistic people need little or no support. Others 

may need help from a parent or carer every day. 

Remember, when you see children out and about who 


